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MORE ADVENTURES FOR 
SHANNON 
In May, Shannon got a new dog, Jack.  He 
half German Shepherd and half Red Heeler, 
and very friendly and well-behaved.  
Shannon had quite a summer, including a 3 
½ week trip for school in Europe.  She 
visited Paris, Antwerp, Glasgow, and 
London, and had quite a great time.  For the 
record, Shannon let her parents know that 
the education value was well worth the 
monetary investment they made.  Bobby and 
Kim seriously doubt that – but are glad that 
she got a chance to go and enjoyed it so 
much.  Shannon spent the rest of the 
summer at school in Waco, taking courses, 
so she is well on her way toward completing 
her junior year. 
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At Shannon’s 20th birthday dinner. 

THE ADAMS’ WISH YOU A 
MERRY CHRISTMAS 
Another year has flown by at the Adams 
household.  Bobby, Kim, and Nathan took a 
Georgia summer vacation (Shannon had her 
own trip, see her article).  They spent a 
couple of days whitewater rafting on the 
Chatooga River, which is the same beautiful 
river featured in the movie, Deliverance.  
They then went across the state, to Tybee 
Island, for some quality beach time, and 
even a deep-sea fishing trip.  What a blast 
everyone had! 
Our “normal” lives are a lot like last year.  
Bobby is still at Cingular; we are still 
involved at church.  Kim is still doing some 
volunteer work at Nathan’s school – and she 
had also been doing some substitute teaching 
there.  
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NATHAN AT WORK AND 
PLAY  
Nathan, 17, made a trip early this 
year to Savannah with his school 
to represent the region (GISA – 
Georgia Independent School 
Association) in an essay writing 
competition.  He also played on 
the school golf team in the spring. 
He participated in a World 
Changers mission trip again this 

summer.  This semester, Nathan is on 
Mount Pisgah’s debate team. And in 
October he finally got his braces off; 
and his teeth look great!    
He has continued his love of music – 
he’s still playing the guitar mostly, 
but also continuing with the drums 
and piano from time to time.  As a 
junior, he is contemplating what 
college to attend. 

Kim holds one of many of her catch. 

Taking a rest on the Chatooga River.             Parent’s weekend at Baylor  


